Board of Directors Vacancy

News Release Date
04-19-2024

The Board of Directors is now accepting applications to fill the open directors seat. Applications
will be accepted until close of business on Wednesday May 8th, 2024. Interviews will take place
at the monthly Board Meeting on Tuesday May 14th, 2024. The successful candidate will be
seated the first Monday in June.
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